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PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Scholarship Foundation’s Emerging Leaders Series Provides the Most Unique Opportunity for Area Students 
 

Bulverde, TX—The Emerging Leaders Series, sponsored by The Scholarship Foundation, recently welcomed its fifth class 

of sophomore student leaders from Canyon Lake High School into the annual leadership program. Comprised of 28 

student leaders, the Emerging Leaders Series is enjoying the largest class to date.  
 

With a mission to provide youth the opportunity to attain life skills through creative environments and focused learning 

experiences, the Emerging Leaders Series is a unique program that continues to strengthen our community.  
 

During the school year, student leaders will attend four seminars that take them out of the classroom and into creative, 

focused learning experiences around the community. The series consists of four seminars themed around brain 

dominance and aptitude, professional etiquette, college preparation and experience, and career development. Each 

seminar day is led by a group of student leaders who receive guidance and mentoring from a Scholarship Foundation 

Board Member. 
 

After completing the first two seminars on brain dominance and professional etiquette (October 13 and November 10), 

the student leaders are already appreciating the prestigious opportunity and are eager to attend the third (College 

Preparation on January 26, 2016) and fourth (Career Development on March 1, 2016) seminars. To experience a “Year in 

the Life of an Emerging Leader”, please visit www.ScholarshipFoundationELS.org and click on “Emerging Leaders Series.” 
 

Past graduates of the Emerging Leaders Series commented that: 
 

“In the Emerging Leaders Series, you learn a great amount about general knowledge that every student should 

learn, but not always given the opportunity. We also teach each other, which helps us teach ourselves. The 

Emerging Leaders Series is a great help to you now, as well as in the long run.” 
 

“[We] were challenged to learn many skills that other students will not learn otherwise. This program has so 

much to offer and I am more than grateful for being accepted.” 
 

With 92 previous graduates of the Emerging Leaders Series, The Scholarship Foundation is quickly building and 

developing a group of young leaders who will be even more prepared than their peers in the increasingly competitive 

education fields and job markets. With plans for expanding the program to other area high schools, The Scholarship 

Foundation is eager to build new, lasting partnerships with businesses and individuals in the community.  
 

For more information about the Emerging Leaders Series, volunteering or partnerships, and donations, please visit 

www.ScholarshipFoundationELS.org or call Board President Christopher Mammen at 210-685-3187. 
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